
T

r - , -

- .

.

DCD/DCB.

"JAN O 71933

ABB Process Automation Inc. License No. 34-00255-03
- ATTN: Mr. Donald Stephens Docket No. 030-05610

Radiation Safety Officer
650 Ackerman Road
P.O. Box 02650
Columbus, Ohio 43202-1502

Dear Mr. Stephens:

This acknowledges receipt of your letter dated December 28, 1992, providing
the details regarding a leaking americium-241 sealed source. We have no
further questions regarding your report at this time. These matters will be
reviewed further during a future inspection.

We understand that the leaking source has been transferred to Amersham-
International, the source manufacturer, for evaluation. We request that you
provide our office a copy of the results of Amersham's evaluation upon its
completion.

,

Should you have any questions, please contact me'or Mr. Wayne Slawinski of my
staff.

Your continued cooperation is appreciated.

Sincerely,

B. J. Holt, Chief
Nuclear Materials Inspection
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